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26th November 2019



Dear Parent/Carer,
As you will be aware one of the many highlights of your child’s time with us at Piddle Valley CE First School is the Y4 residential visit.  Our experiences of these trips have always been a huge success and a fantastic experience for all involved.

As we will be going at the same time as other DASP schools, this is a great opportunity for our children to meet and spend time with children from schools in our pyramid. Many of whom they will be moving onto middle school with. 
The children from Piddle Valley will be visiting Hooke Court from Wednesday 22nd April 2020 returning on Friday 24th April 2020. 

The cost of visiting Hooke, including the transportation to and from the centre is £152.00 per child. To support you in funding the visit you are welcome to pay in instalments as suggested below.  This means full payment needs to be with the school by 20th April 2020. 
20th December 2019 - £25.00

31st January 2020 - £30.00
28th February 2020 - £35.00

31st March 2020 - £35.00

20th April 2020 - £27.00

We want every child to join in the visit and do not want finance to be a barrier. Therefore, if the funding of the visit will be a challenge, then please do come and see us as soon as possible, and we can discuss options that are available.

We will have a meeting with parents before the trip to go through the arrangements for the visit – Monday 30th March 2020 at 3:30pm in Mr Young’s class, but if you have any concerns or queries regarding the trip, please do contact us. In the meantime, we would be grateful if you could return the attached slip to confirm your child will be attending.. 
Details of the centre can be found at www.hookecourt.co.uk 

We are really looking forward to this year’s residential visit and hope your child is too.

Best wishes

J Browne and R Young
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
 Year 4 Residential to Hooke Court, 22nd April 2020 to 24th April 2020
I confirm that I give permission for my child______________________________ to take part in the Y4 residential visit to Hooke Court from 22nd  to the 24th April 2020.

Signed _____________________________________
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